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Scholastic Book Fair:  Thank you to everyone who attended our book fair. The total amount of money that 
you raised for school is £307.34. This will go a long way in providing extra books for school, so once again, 
thank you so much for your support.. 
 
Dolce Meals: Please remember to keep your accounts topped up. Dolce do not offer credit, therefore any 
meals ordered, must be paid for in advance. Thank you for your cooperation on this matter. 

Message from Mrs Quinn 

 

  

 

 Important Dates & Upcoming Events  
         

                                  November 

Monday 4th Nov           School re-opens after half term 

Friday 8th Nov              Cake & Coffee Morning 9-10.30am 

                     (Donations can be dropped off the day before) 

Wednesday 13th November Parents evening for EYFS& KS1   
                     (2pm-7pm) 

Thursday 14th November Parents evening for KS2 (2pm-7pm) 

Friday 15th November  Non-Uniform  Wrapped Presents 

Friday 29th November  Non-Uniform  Chocolate 

     Stars of the Week 
Certificates will be awarded in our  
assembly next Friday 8th November at 
9am. We hope you can come along to 
join us celebrate.  

 

Attendance 
Once again it is our Yr6 Chery Blossom class who have the 
highest attendance again this week. Congratulations! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

What a busy first half term it has been! There has 
been lots of activities throughout this Autumn half 
term and I am so excited for the rest of this academic 
year! 

First of all, I would like to say a huge thank you to 
Friends of Buckton Vale for all their help and planning 
for the Pumpkin Ball. Without their support, this event 
would not be able to take place. I would also like to 
thank the staff who stayed to help at the event and a 
special mention to Mr and Mrs McWiggan for their 
amazing hosting and DJing at the event. 

After half term, we have our first coffee and cake 
morning. This is on Friday 8th November. It would be 
lovely if you could come and join us. Any adult who 
attends the event will be joined by their child whilst 
they are here.  

Parents Evening is the second week back. Bookings for 
your appointment will go live on Monday 28th Octo-
ber at 9am. Bookings will close on Friday 9th Novem-
ber at 3.15pm. 

I hope you all have a wonderful half term! 

     Mrs Quinn 

Class % Attendance 

Reception Acorns 93.93% 

Yr1 Holly 96.01% 

Yr2 Elm 96.18% 

Yr3 Poplar 94.38% 

Yr4 Chestnut 96.8% 

Yr5 Beech 95.11% 

Yr5/6 Apple Blossom 98.21% 

Yr6 Cherry Blossom 98.98% 

Whole School 96.21% 

Reception Acorns Lyla B 

Yr1 Holly Aliesha A 

Yr2 Elm Luna C 

Yr3 Poplar George McD 

Yr4 Chestnut Ava W 

Yr5 Beech William P 

Yr5/6 Apple Blossom Kira T 

Yr6 Cherry Blossom Heidi O 
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Wishing you all a safe and happy half term and looking forward to  

Wow Work of the Week 
Parents are invited to attend our assembly on Friday 8th   
November at 9am so that they can see their child’s work.    
We hope you can come along to join us celebrate. 

 
 

Reception Acorns Rohan S 

Yr1 Holly Harlow C 

Yr2 Elm Marcus B 

Yr3 Poplar Oliver W 

Yr4 Chestnut George F 

Yr5 Beech Tobias J 

Yr5/6 Apple Blossom Leo P 

Yr6 Cherry Blossom Emily E 

Merit of the Week 
 
As part of our new behaviour system, children can now earn 
Merits for showing the 3 R’s (Respectable, Responsible and 
Ready to Learn) around school. We draw the winners out during 
our Friday assembly. 

Congratulations to today’s winners who are:  

EYFS/Key Stage 1 Winner Belle W 

(Reception) 

Key Stage 2 Winner James H 

(Year 6) 

Out of School Achievements 
 
We are thrilled to announce that Active Tameside is back this Autumn with our action-packed Multi-Sports Holiday Camps 
in your local area! 
  
Our team of experienced and enthusiastic coaches is ready to welcome your students for a week of non-stop fun, with 

activities ranging from exciting ball games to splash-tastic swimming sessions.  It’s the perfect way to keep active, engaged, and making new 
friends during the school break! 
  

Whether you’re booking for a single day or the whole week, you can be sure your little ones will have an unforgettable time with us. 
  
For more details and to secure your spot, simply follow the following link.     https://eequ.org/tamesidefuel4fun 
Hyde will become Tameside’s spooky epicentre this October with a ghoulish daytime event designed to thrill! Created by Tameside Council in part-
nership with the Hyde Accelerator Delivery Group and funded in full by the Hyde High Street Accelerator Fund, the Halloween in Hyde event will 

take place on Saturday 19 October, 11am-3pm on the Market Square opposite Hyde Town Hall. 
 
 

Lost property 
 
 

 Anyone recognise any of these items. They have been 
found around school and are now in the office hoping 
to be returned to their owners. 

 
There is also a Halloween cloak which was left behind 
last night, if anyone is missing that. 

 
 
 

https://eequ.org/tamesidefuel4fun

